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EQUALITY

COMMUNITY CENTER

January 10, 2023

Bath Savings Institution
PO Box 548
Bath, ME 04530

Dear Julie,

On behalf of the Equaiity Community Center (ECC), please accept our heartfelt gratitude for
your extremely generous contribution to fulfill your pledge to our Capital Campaign. Your
contribution of $40,000 was received on 01/10/2023.

With your support, the ECC is providing safe and inclusive space and resources for individuals
and organizations to realize their fullest potential. Through the collective work of our LGBTQ+ and
allied justice-seeking tenants, we are reminded of humanity's shared goals—to be seen, to be
understood, and to create equity so everyone has access to the same opportunities for success
and quality of life.

Those goals will remain at the forefront as we begin to move into phase three of the ECC,
development of our new affordable housing complex for LGBTQ+ older adult, their families and
allies. Planning is underway and we can't wait to share more details soon.

Inclusion, visibility, equality, and collaboration have the power to change lives for our Maine
communities. We are thankful to you for joining us as a committed partner in our work. We look
forward to sharing the successes of our efforts in the months and years ahead.

The ECC is recognized as tax-exempt by the IRS under Section 501(c)(3), and our Federal Tax
Identification Number is 82-3939533. Contributions to the ECC are tax-deductible as allowed by
law. No goods or services were received in return for this gift.

Our records indicate that this contribution fulfills your initial $50,000 pledged commitment.
THANK YOU!

Hapgy New Year! f h
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PROSPER Scholarship

Campaign for Growth

prosperityme
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January 17, 2023
Bath Savings institution
Glenn L. Hutchinson, President & CEQ
105 Front Street, PO Box 548
Bath, ME 04530

Dear Glenn,

Thank you for the pledge installment in the amount of $16,777, check #
105514, to the PROSPER Scholarship Campaign for Growth which
completes your very generous pledge. Your support over the years has
helped us grow and develop to better serve the community. We are
sincerely grateful.

The PROSPER Scholarship program has invested in asylum-seeking
students over the last four years to great success. Support from donors
like you, who advocate for fair and equal opportunity for our new
immigrant neighbors, makes our program success possible.

The PROSPER Scholarship Campaign for Growth is our boldest initiative to
date. Your contribution to this effort serves as an inspiration to others.

Thank you for the enthusiastic support of the PROSPER Scholarship
Campaign for Growth on hehalf of the many asylum-seeking students who
will benefit.
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Sincerely,
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Claude Rwaganje
Executive Director

ProsperityME is a registered 501(c)3. Gifts are tax exempt as allowed by IRS regulations. (i d'g
No exchanges were made in consideration of this gift.
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175 Lancaster Street, Suite 216A, Portland ME, 04101
P.O. Box 8013, Portland, ME 04104 - (207} 797-7890
37 Park Street - 4th Floor - Lewiston, ME 04240

prosperityme.org



i 4 Old Brunswick Road, Bath ME 04530
M Yc Phone: (207) 443-8750 Fax (207) 389-6238
www.midcoastyouth.org

January 24, 2023

Glenn Hutchinson
105 Front St
Bath, ME 04530-2608

Dear Glenn,

As the founder of Midcoast Youth Center, | would like to personally thank you for making our work possible. Your
generosity this past year allowed us to carry out our mission of empowering youth to be healthy, engaged, and
resilient, by offering recreation, education & enrichment, leadership & life skills, referrals to mental health support &

substance use treatment, and support 1o youth experiencing homelessness.

Your generosity gives us hope to pour our full effort and heart into helping youth thrive in Sagadahoc County,

Brunswick & Harpswell.
2022 donation total: $10,175

For donations of goods or services, if the amount of the gift is $0.00, the fair market value should be determined by
you. Our federal tax id number is: 83-1115140 . If you have any questions about this statement, please contact us at
{207) 443-8750.

With deep gratitude,

faw,q', Jonex.

Jamie Dorr
Executive Direclor

Midcoast Community Alliance DBA Midcoast Youth Center



's
the FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT ®

‘é)' FOR HEALTHY LIVIMNG
FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

January 31, 2023

Bath Savings Institution
Glenr Hutrhinson
105 Front Street
Bath, ME 04530

Dear Glenn,

On behalf of the YMCA of Southern Maine, thank you for your generous contribution payments
totaling $2,500 in 2022. Please retain this Jetter for your tax records.

Your investment in the Y last year had tremendous results. Together, we have made the following
possible:

* Families returned to the Y for swim lessons, karate, yoga, music and more,

¢ Children learned about themselves and the world in Prime Time, Summer Camp, and
preschool.

e Adults and seniors found fellowship and health in group exercise classes.
Men facing homelessness experienced safety and stability.
Families relied on the Y's childcare so they could work, learn and increase their
opportunities,

Most importantly, we continue to ensure that they Y is affordable to all. We have accomplished all
of this thanks to you, our donor. This would not have been possible without your generosity.

We are so grateful for your investment and proud of our shared progress. Here's to the potential
that lies ahead in 2023 and beyond.

Sincerely,

Helen L. Brefa
President & Chief Executive Officer
YMCA of Southern Maine

The YMCA of Southern Maine is a not for profit 50 1{c)(3), Federal Tax Identification #01-0211568, No goods or services have been
rendered in exchange for this donation, Your generous contribution is tax deductible to the extent allowable by law. Please consult your
tax advisor regarding the appropriate tax deduction allowed for this payment and keep this letter for your records.
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BATH AREA FAMILY YMCA | LANDING YMCA | 303 CENTRE ST. | BATH, ME 04530 | 207,443.4112 | www.bathymca.org

Glenn Hutchinson

Bath Savings Institution
105 Front St.

Bath, ME 04530

February 13, 2023

Dear Glenn,

We are immensely grateful for the pledge from Bath Savings to the Y's Early Childcare
Expansion - Early Learning Center capital campaign. Through this commitment, Bath Savings
is giving children an early start to their learning and development, supporting working
families, and adding early education jobs to the Maine workforce.

We will send you annual pledge reminders as a courtesy.

e Date pledge signed: 12/15/22
¢ Total ptedged amount: $300,000.00
e Recognition: Bath Savings Institution

Thank you for your leadership and generosity. You are welcome to contact me at 443-4112 or
caroline@bathymca.org with any questions about your gift and the Y.

Sincerely,

(aﬁ\,b

Caroline Kurrus
Development Director

M Gy
o
LD ot

excteA e
CouPrd -

OFFICERS

Marty Lakeman, President
Peter Owen, Vice President
Bunny McBride, Secretary
Dominic Johnson, Treasurer
Rob Gray, CEQ

DIRECTORS
Amy Berube
George Bottomley
Matija Burtis
Margie Geiger
William Haggett
Jeff Knuckles
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Justin Laverriere
Maggie Limm
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Jeff Peavey

Irl Rosner

| SERVICE AREA

| Arrowsit, Bath, Bowdain,
Bowdoinham, Brunswick,
Dresden, Georgetown,

Harpswell, Phippsburg,

| Richmond, Topsham,

| West Bath, Wiscasset

| and Woolwich.
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The Bath Area Family YMCA is a 501(c)(3) non-profit charitable organization. No goods or services
were provided in exchange for this donation, Qur Tax Identification Number is 01-0211812,



Freeport
High School
Scholarship
Foundation

February 22,2023

Bath Savings Institution
105 Front Street

Post Office Box 548
Bath, ME 04530

Attention Bath Savings Institution:

The Freeport High School Scholarship Foundation remains sincerely grateful for your donation and
support in 2022! We recognize that our friends and neighbors are involved in numerous initiatives,
and we are thankful for your decision to continue being a partner on our journey.

Thank you for your generosity and 2022 donation to the Scholarship fund, which was received on
October 28, 2022. Our Foundation is grateful for your belief in supporting Freeport High School
students to obtain a college education. Your spirits are invaluable and demonstrate the passion and
commitment that makes this effort successful.

Below is a confirmation of your 2022 donation to the Freeport High School Scholarship Foundation.
FY 2022 donation -> $1,000.00

Our federal tax ID is 86-2719897. Thank you again for your generosity and support.

Please retain this notice as your 2022 tax filing. And as always, please feel free to send any
questions my way.

Best regards,
WaLGraver

Warren L Graver
Treasurer

fhsscholarships.org | info@ fhsscholarships.org
12 NORTON FARM ROAD, FREEPORT, ME 04032 | 207.776.3995
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BOOTHBAY REGION

Howusing Trust

March 7, 2023

Glenn L. Hutchinson, President
Bath Savings Institution

P.O. Box 548

Bath, Maine 04530

Dear Mr. Hutchinson,

My name is Cynthia Watson and I am the treasurer with the Boothbay Region Housing Trust, a
501(c) (3). We recently received your generous donation of ten thousand dollars and wanted to
personally thank Bath Savings Institution. Your bank is truly making a difference and the Boothbay
Region Housing Trust values your support.

The Boothbay Region Housing Trust has been working hard for two years to build affordable homes
for the working families in our region. We appreciate each and every donor and we wouldn’t be
where we are today without your support. You may not be aware that twelve hundred cars and trucks
come down our peninsula each day and leave between four and five p.m. It is those workers we are
helping to live in the community in which they work.

With your contribution, we are one step closer to building seven, three bedroom and two bath homes
within walking distance to the town, local school and YMCA. We anticipate completion of all seven
homes by the fall of 2023. The homes will be sold for considerably below their cost and value, thus
making them affordable.

Again, | thank you and note that the Bath Savings Institution received no goods or services from the
Boothbay Region Housing Trust in consideration of the contribution.

Thank you,
Cynthia J. Watson

Treasurer
Boothbay Region Housing Trust

PO Box 10 - West Boothbav Harbor. ME 04575 + Ph: 207-619-0443 + BoothbavReaionHousinaTrust.com



CONNECTING PEOPLE
& STRATEGIES TO DRIVE
MAINE'S ECONOMY

mdf

April 11, 2023

Mr. Glenn Hutchinson
Bath Savings Institution
PO Box 548

Bath, ME 04530-0548

Dear Glenn,

On behalf of the MOF staff and Board of Directors a sincere and hearty “Thank you!” for

renewing your Maine Development Foundation 2023 membership in the amount of $1,000. For tax
purposes, you have received no goads or services for your contribution. MDF’s tax ID number is 01-
0355563,

LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT

« 40 Leadership Maine & ICL (Institute for
Civlc Leadership) Participants

« 97 Policy Leaders Academy Parlicipants
from all parties in the State Legisiature

s & Aeahze Maine Network Chapters of
young professlonals (age 40 and under

INCLUSIVE, SUSTAINABLE
COMMUNITY REVITALIZATION

+ 0 Katipnally accredited Main Street
Lommanilies

+ 14 Maine Downlown Atfillaie communiiles

= 1l ryrai comminities supported throug!
FOR/Maire i forest ecoriemy initiatives

« 10 communiues budld.ng Entreprencerial
Lcosysiems

INDEPENDENT RESEARCH &
WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT

» 1820 Annual Measures ot Growth Hepart \
and nteractlve website toal

= 409 participanii in the Acdult Promise
MEMBERSHIP & PARTNERSHIPS

Navigatars pro and trainings
= SEA Malne initfative research for critical
sirateqic projecls 1o grow marnne
ecanomy
= 187 MDF member businesses,
organizaztens, ncn-profits, and
Individuals
e |2 Champion C rcle Supporiers
s 100- donor, education, state agency,
and private sector partners

Learn more at mdf.arg

Your support keeps MDF independent, entrepreneurial,
and impactful. Your unrestricted support enables us to
respond to critical issues in the economy, and build
trust, partnerships, and consensus to move forward.
The graphic to the left highlights just some of the ways
our collective efforts have impacted Maine individuals,
businesses, organizations and communities in the past
year

Among the benefits of MDF Membership:

* Discounted tuition for our leadership development
programs ICL & Leadership Maine

* Discounted tickets to MDF events such as our Annual
Meeting & Champion Awards Celebration *
Discounted tickets to professional development
programming such as Leadership in Action Symposiums
* Early access to curated economic data and analysis
such as our annual Measures of Growth Report

* Opportunities to network and make critical business
and community connections with other MDF Members
across the state

We look forward to another productive year driving
inclusive, sustainable economic improvement across
Maine! If you would like more information on MDF

Membership benefits and how you can engage in our work, please contact me by email:

kshannon@mdf.org.

Sincerely,

Kathtotrnr Shenam. Nidila

Kathleen Shannon-Nichols

MDF Director of Communications & Engagement

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Joy Barresi Saucier, Chair
Aroostook Agency on Aging
Presque Isle

Thomas Francoeur, Vice Chair
VHB Inc.
Porlland

Amy Landry, Treasurer
Androscoggin Valley Council of
Govemments (AVCOG)
Aubum

Linda Ball

Executive Committee
Central Maine Power
Augusta

Rick Leonard
Executive Committee
Cianbre

Pittsfield

Yellow Light Breen
President & CEQ
Maine Development
Foundation

Dr. Hannah Carter

University of Maine

UMaine Cooperative Extension
Orono

Theresa Cody
Bangor Savings Bank
Bangor

Lori Dwyer
Penobscot Community Health Care
Bangor

Cathenne Wygant Fosset
Institute for Family-Owned Business
Portland

Deborah Johnson

Dept. of Economic & Community
Development

Augusta

Michasl McKeman
The Jackson Laboratory
Bar Harbor

Carlos Mella
Finance Authority of Maine
Augusta

Adam Shub
PretiFlaherty
Portland

Lisa Sockabasin
Wabanaki Public Health
Bangor

Eric Soslberg
L.L. Bean
Freeport



Officers
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Cynthia Dechenes, MD

Carolyn Eklund
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Fran Jensen
Robert Stuart
Scott Upham

United Way of
Mid Coast Maine

United Way of

Androscoggin County

EQUAL HOUSING
OPPORTUNITY

edford Housing

May 3, 2023

Bath Savings Institution
Glenn Hutchinson

105 Front St, PO Box 548
Bath, ME 04530

Dear Glenn,

Thank you for Bath Savings Institution’s generous gift of $33,333 to Tedford Housing in support of our
capital campaign for a new emergency housing building, made on April 14, 2023 as the first payment
towards Bath Savings Institution’s $100,000 pledge.

After years of planning, we are excited to finally be moving forward with our new facility and look forward
to breaking ground soon. Your gift will help make this long-time dream a reality,

Every day, we see how our programs and services are improving the quality of life of our neighbors in the
community. But we also see that there are many more people who need our help, By supporting Tedford
Housing and our new emergency housing building, you will be assisting Tedford’s Board and staff as we

help our neighbors in need through the creation more beds and more efficient and consolidated services.

Thank you again, and if you wouid like to become more involved with Tedford Housing and our work in the
community, please feel free to contact me at andrew@tedfordhousing.org.

Sincerely,

WW M ﬁ/o
Andrew Lardie (‘ J?J dny
Interim Executive Director 7?' 7 /, /

Tedford Housing is a 501(c) 3 non-profit organization. Your contribution is tax deductible to the extent
allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your donation. Please retain this letter
for your tax records.

P.O. Box 958, Brunswick, Maine 04011-0958 = Office 207-729-1161 = Fax 207-725-7626
info@tedfordhousing.org - www.tedfordhousing.org facebook.com/tedfordhousing



Genesis

COMMUNITY LOAN FUND

Awe

Glenn Hutchinson (/]
Bath Savings Institution

PO Box 548

Bath, ME 04530

Dear Glenn,

Thank you for Bath Savings' recent gift of $1,000.00, in support of this year's Open
House event to be held on September 14. We're so grateful for this partnership!

With Bath Savings' help, Genesis is doing more than ever before in our history to
build hopeful futures for individuals and communities across Maine and beyond.
We're pleased to share with you that we've just closed a record-setting fiscal year
of lending, with over $16M in community development loans made in FY23! These
loans supported over 23 local affordable housing and community infrastructure
projects for the benefit of thousands of people in Maine and New Hampshire.

Bath Savings' sponsorship will help us celebrate these accomplishments with your
organization and the rest of our mission partners - who, like you, share our
commitment to building thriving, equitable communities for all people.

We frequently receive grateful feedback from those whom we work with and
serve—and you should, too!

“Thank you for providing a wealth of information.” “Thank you for such quick
turnaround.” “Thank you for your confidence in us." “You've brought such a
genuine warmth and generosity." “You have been fantastic.”

Bath Savings Institution’s ongoing partnership makes this work possible, and helps
us direct critical resources to the people, projects, and places that need them
most. We are so grateful for your support!

Sincerely,
&

Liza Fleming-ives
Executive Director

Cc: Julie Wagoner

The Genesis Communily Loan Fund (s recognized as a tax-exempt organization under section 501(c)(3) of
the Internal Revenue Code. Your contribution may be tax-dediuictible. No services or goods were
provided in exchange for this contribution. The Genesis Fund is an equal opportunity organization.

22 Lincoln Street ® Brunswick, ME 04011
Tel 207.844.2035 » Fax 207.844.2033 » info@genesisfund.org » www.genesisfund org



Julie Wagoner

From: Paulette.vass@fhlbboston.com

Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 12:58 PM

To: adam@habitat7rivers.org; Glenn Hutchinson; Julie Wagoner
Subject: Grants for New England Partnerships Award

NOTICE: This e-mail originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the
content is safe.

The Federal Home Loan Bank of Boston is pleased to make a cash award of $2,000 through its Grants for New England
Partnerships (GNP) program to Habitat for Humanity/7 Rivers Maine on behalf of Bath Savings Institution. Under the
GNP program, eligible institutions choose a nonprofit organization to receive the award. Bath Savings Institution became
eligible for its participation in the Community Development Advance (CDA) program.

The GNP program was established by the Federal Home Loan Bank of Boston to recognize the importance of
partnerships between our member institutions and community-based nonprofit organizations in developing successful
community investment initiatives. It is because of your important work in your community that Bath Savings Institution
chose Habitat for Humanity/7 Rivers Maine for this award.

Please accept our congratulations. Per Bath Savings Institution's instructions, our award has been processed and
payment has been deposited to your checking account with Bath Savings Institution. Feel free to contact Paulette Vass,
community development advance manager, at 617-292-9792 with questions.
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Glenn Hutchinson

Bath Savings Institution
105 Front Street

Bath, ME 04530

October 27, 2022
Dear Glenn,

Since our meeting several months ago, the Y’s plans to expand its child care facilities and
programs have evolved and improved considerably, But the objective, to serve more
children and families in the area while continuing to offer the highest quality of fully
certified care, remain unchanged,

As we discussed, the need for substantially more child care in our mid coast area is clearly
evident, with inadequate capacity impacting the lives of children, families and employers
desperately attempting to fill vacancies. This facility expansion, the first since our current
Y opened some 25 years ago, will further add to the YMCA's reputation in mid coast as a
great area asset.

The expansion of the Y's early childhood education program wili:
¢ Increase the number of child care slots from 52 to 108
* Increase unduplicated children served annually from 80+ to 170+
* Include critically needed care for infants and toddlers

The Y's basic strategy is to approach this expansion as a coordinated multi-phase process:

A. First, to create new capacity for 32 preschool children rapidly and provide a phased
transition into the much larger program. Plans now call for construction of a “stand
alone” two-classroom structure to be built on Y land (between the Y and tittle League
fields). The new facility will be built within approximately one year costing $600,000.
Having this permanent new facility operational refatively soon will permit child care
managers to increase staffing and slots faster, Also important, buiiding this stand
alone facility reduces overall construction estimates by $620,000. The Y anticipates
receiving final regulatory approval to proceed with this stand alone facility within a
month. In effect, this approach provides the fastest possible expansion, saves money,
and allows staffing and child care numbers to be increased gradually compared to the
original plan,

B. An extension attached to the current building for child care will still proceed—but with
six classrooms rather than eight. The extension will include those classrooms,
furnishings, a kitchen, administrative spaces, increased parking, landscaping, cost

BATH AREA FAMILY YMCA
303 CENTRE ST.

BATH, ME 04530
207-443-4112

LANDING YMCA

24 VENTURE AVE.
BRUNSWICK, ME 04011
207-844-2801

OFFICERS

Martin Lakeman, President
Peter Owen, Vice President
Bunny McBride, Secretary
Dominic Johnson, Treasurer
Tom Warren, Interim CEQ

DIRECTORS

Amy Berube
George Bottomley
Matija Burtis
Margie Geiger
William Haggett
Jeff Knuckles
Jonathan Larssen
Justin Laverriere
Margaret Limm
Kristine Logan
Avanel Payne
Jeff Peavey

Irl Rosner

COMMUNITIES SERVED
Arrowsic, Bath,
Bowdoin, Bowdoinham,
Brunswick, Dresden,
Georgetown, Harpswell,
Phippsburg, Richmond,
Topsham, West Bath,
Wiscasset, Woolwich

www .bathymca.org

Tax ID: #01-0211812



contingencies, fees etc, When completed, Y child care slots will increase to 108, and infants and
toddlers will be accommodated for the first time.

C. The combined cost estimate for A and B above is $7,062,000. Thus far, our very limited requests
and quiet fundraising surveys, coupled with two highly probable government grants, have
secured commitments and probable donations of $2,846,000.

Aware of the great need and confident the totat goal can be reached, we are accelerating and
broadening the quiet campaign. Although our first step described above will proceed now, our objective
is to complete the total fund raising challenge quantified above within one year, enabling construction
of the Y's child care extension to get underway with no delays.

Bath Savings Institution and the Bath Area Family YMCA have maintained a wonderful business and
community focused relationship for decades—to the great benefit of mid-coast Maine citizens. | am
writing today to ask if you will please consider making a commitment of $300,000, payable over three
years, to this campaign.

Inciuded with this letter is more detailed information pertaining to the Y’s planned expansion. Please
contact me if further data would be helpful or if you or your staff would like to meet with those who
have been deeply involved with the development of this project.

Sincerely,

G0 gy AL

Bill Haggett
Campaign Chair



Corporal Works of Mercy Society of St. Mary’s Church

c/o Craig Burgess - Treasurer
48 Cottage Lane
Brunswick, Maine 04011
(207) 522-1969 craigrburgess@gmail.com

January 13, 2024

Glenn Hutchinson

Bath Savings Institution
105 Front St

Bath, ME 04530

Dear Glenn,

I'm contacting you to request that Bath Savings consider support for our organization's “Fuel for Friends”
program for 2024. Your donation for 2023 was $3,000.

We wouid be appreciative of any support you can provide as fuel costs are running very high this year and
much of the COVID assistance provided during the past three years is no longer available, making our
program very important for those in need.

In 2023, we used a total of $11,500 provided by our four locatl financial institutions to setup a “challenge” to
our organization’s donors to give. With this challenge, we had numerous donations from the community
including many first time donors. All together we were able to provide $20,000 of assistance locally to those
in crisis.

As a reminder, The Corporal Works of Mercy(CWOM) Society of St. Mary's Church is a 501(c)(3) non-profit
that was established in 1830 by local business people who were parishioners of St. Mary’s Church. CWOM
was founded following the great depression of 1929 to assist needy widows and families who had the most
fundamental needs such as food, housing, clothing and heat. At that time, there were no social service
agencies and it was truly neighbors helping neighbors. Without the help provided, many would have gone
without food, housing and heat. Our mission today remains unchanged.

Today our organization exist to help people in the greater Bath Area(Bath, Woolwich, Georgetown, Arrowsic,
Phippsburg, West Bath, Dresden, Wiscasset) who have immediate need for heating assistance. While we
have roots in St. Mary’s Church, our funds are distributed throughout the community with no
consideration of religious beliefs or church affiliation. Those in need are provided assistance no more
than once per year. We work with Midcoast Maine Community Action to screen applicants and disburse
funds under guidelines we provide. We typically provide assistance that averages $500 to approximately 40-
30 families per year with this program. Often this covers 100-150 gallons of fuel oil for someone who is
totally out.  Our organization is 100% volunteer run and we have no rent or staff salaries.

Your organization will receive positive recognition with a broad base of the Bath Area who donate. Please
let us know if we can count on your support by March 1%, 2024. If you are able to support us, checks can
be mailed to Corporal Works of Mercy Society, c/o Craig Burgess, Treasurer, 48 Cottage Lane, Brunswick,
ME 04011. If you need an invoice or receipt for your donation, just let me know and [l provide that. We
can also participate in a photo to allow you to promote your giving if you so desire.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Regards,
— - Jffi
L(:-f’_’ - EAF T
CraigR. Burgess - Treasurer ——
Corporal Works of Mercy of St. Mary’s Church
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